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The Tennessee Public Utility Commission

RE: PETITION OF LIMESTONE WATER UTILITY OPERATING COMPANY,LLC TO INCREASE
CHARGES, FEES, AND RATES AND FOR APPROVAL OF A GENERAL RATE INCREASE AND
CONSOLIDATED RATES

The suggested increase in the Shiloh Falls Residential area from $20.03 to $86.64 per 3,000
gallons, is unrealistic increase. While the cost of operation is certainly increasing, a 400
percent increase can hardly be justified.
If the Limestone Water UOC LLC had notified the commission of their intent with this recent
purchase, there is little doubt that we would need to make this request to the commission.

I would ask the Commission to reject Limestone utilities request. Thanks for your help.

Sincerely,

Christopher and Lori Norman

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on February 11, 2025 at 8:00 a.m.
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